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GAP Update on Legal Matters
June 29, 2021

Kristi W. Richard (Baton Rouge) will provide an update on GAP from a legal/regulatory perspective, from legal 
settlements to a recent settlement by the Colorado Attorney General’s office, for the Consumer Credit Industry 
Association (CCIA) on Tuesday, June 29, 2021.
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